

Holy Name of Mary School



Father David Regan, Pastor

Mrs. Marcia Velasco, Principal

February 25, 2024

Dear Families, Teachers and staff;

Welcome back! A reminder, it takes children (and adults) a few days to readjust after a break. Please maintain consistency with school time routines (sleeptime routines, morning routines, after school routines etc). Remind your children of the expectations and timeframes.

Registration reminder: If you have not registered your child for next year, please do so as soon as possible. We need to know our projected enrollment for next year so we can proceed with planning for next year. Enrollment impacts: recruitment, staffing, ordering curriculum (which we do in March) etc.

LENT Resources: A reminder, as a parish, we have FREE access to Formed which is a Catholic platform. Formed includes videos, movies and additional resources for children, adults and families to continue learning. <u>Formed Lent Resources</u>

Lenten Rice Boxes: During Lent, the rice boxes are a great way as a family to show how to help others. Please donate what you can - all of the funds will be sent to families in need in different countries.

COMING SOON...Bunny Brunch: Saturday, March 23, 2024

SAVE THE DATE! Our annual dinner dance will be on Saturday, May 18, 2024!

Lunch Volunteer reminder: Please make sure to be on time for your lunch and recess duty. If you cannot come in, please call the office as early as possible so we can arrange coverage. Thank you for your help.

This week at HNOM:

Monday - Cheerleading Practice

Wednesday - Stepping Presentation and Demonstration after the morning prayer (please join us if you can)

Thursday - PTL Meeting at 7 pm.

Have a wonderful week!

Peace and Blessings,

Marcia Velasco Principal